
Hello Poppy Class 
 

 
 
Hello, how are you?  
 
I hope you are all keeping well and still smiling.  Thank you so much for 
emailing some lovely messages and photographs.  It has been so nice to 
see your smiley faces   and share your experiences. 
 
Time is passing very quickly.  We are now coming to the end of term and 
the summer holidays are nearly here.  I am so proud of each and every 
one of you.  It has been a very different and difficult few months, but 
you have all been amazing!  I hope you have a fantastic summer holiday 
and I can’t wait to see you all in September.   
 
Remember… keep reading, being active and doing something fun 
everyday! 
  
Take care and see you all soon. 
Love From  
Mrs Fletcher  
 


